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Grand Opening of Tekakwitha 
Island and Bay Restoration Project 

a success  
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 8, Seskéha/August 2023) The Kahnawà:ke 
Environment Protection Office (KEPO) wishes to thank the Community 
for their support and interest in the Tekakwitha Island and Bay 
Restoration Project Grand Opening activities.  
 

 
 
In late July, project tours were offered to community members to 
showcase the new features added to the Island and Bay and explain 
their benefits to the ecosystem. A media event also took place to thank 
project sponsors and contributors. 
 
“Both events were very successful, and it has been very nice for us to 
hear positive feedback from the community about the work that has 
been done,” said Patrick Ragaz, General Manager of Field Science. 
“We are also open to conducting additional tours on-demand if there is 
sufficient interest from the community.”  
 
For more information or to express interest in a tour, please contact 
KEPO at 450-635-0600 or email environmentprotection@mck.ca. To 
see a detailed project overview, visit KEPO’s new project page at 
https://ow.ly/y2nu50P8Xft. 
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Media Inquiries: 
David Lahache 
Political Public 
Information Officer 
450- 632-7500 ext. 50289 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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